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Dear parent(s)/guardian(s),

On Wednesday, June 1st, the Fifth Year students will be attending the internationally
acclaimed film An Cailín Ciúin (The Quiet Girl) in the Stella Cinema, Rathmines. This is an
opportunity for the girls to enjoy a cultural experience together after their exams. The film is
a coming-of-age film where the key character flourishes given the correct guidance and
support. We hope that the girls will identify with the message and allow it to guide them in
the year ahead.

The cost of the trip is 10 euro. The girls will meet us at the cinema at 8.45 am for a 9 am
showing. When the film is over the girls will return by Dublin bus to their classes.

Please fill in the consent form on the school app.

We hope this will be an enjoyable and enriching experience for the girls.

Le dea-ghuí,

Freda Kinsella
Year Head


